
October 15, 2012 

Dear Monterey Taxi Service Operator: 

Monterey-Salinas Transit (MST) is pleased to announce the second round of Requests for 

Qualifications (RFQ) to members of the Monterey Regional Taxi Authority (RTA).  Attached is 

RFQ #13-04 for those interested in leasing one or more of MST’s new accessible taxis.  Also 

attached is RFQ #13-06 for those interested in becoming a MST Taxi Voucher vendor.  To 

become a MST Taxi Voucher vendor, you must have at least one wheelchair accessible vehicle, 

either purchased on your own or leased from MST.  If you are interested in leasing one or more 

of MST’s new accessible taxis, you must also respond to the MST Taxi Voucher vendor RFQ 

#13-06.  (If you already are a MST Taxi Voucher vendor, you do not need to respond again to 

the MST Taxi Voucher vendor RFQ #13-06 when you respond to RFQ #13-04 to lease MST 

accessible taxis.)  As such, if you are not yet an approved voucher vender and wish to lease a 

MST accessible taxi, you should simultaneously apply for both the vendor and lease.   

The deadline for both submissions is October 31, 2012 at 4:00 PM (PDT) and postmarks 

will not be considered.  If you have questions about either RFQ, you may contact me via 

telephone or email and I will be happy to answer all your RFQ questions. 

Sincerely, 

 

Tom Hicks, Manager 

Consolidated Transportation Service Agency 

Monterey-Salinas Transit 

150 Del Monte Avenue, First Floor 

Monterey, CA  93940-2444 

Tel: (831) 393-8166   Fax: (831) 641-0907 

Email: thicks@mst.org 

mailto:thicks@mst.org

